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Request for Board of Police Commissioners Consideration 
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 Request from the Floor 

Date of Meeting: September 7, 2022 

Subject: Canadian Association of Police Governance 33rd Annual Conference Virtual 
Registration 

Motion for Board of Police Commissioners to Consider: 
 
 
That the Board of Police Commissioners approve the registration of the Board of Police 
Commissioners as a virtual participant at the Canadian Association of Police Governance 
33rd Annual Conference and First Nations Police Governance Conference to be held in-
person and virtually in Saskatoon from September 7 to 11, 2022. The Board’s virtual 
registration will be for up to five attendees including Commissioner Yemi Akindoju. 
 

Reason:  
 
This is the first in-person conference that the Canadian Association of Police Governance (CAPG) has 
hosted since 2019. It is a hybrid giving others on the Board of Police Commissioners (BoPC) the 
opportunity to hear from governance and policing leaders who educate and inform CAPG members at 
this critical time of policing challenges and opportunities. People representing police boards and 
commissions, municipal, provincial and national association leaders, legal experts, academics and 
subject matter experts. 
   

Outcome Sought:  
 
Allow Commissioner Akindoju, as the BoPC’s CAPG representative, to be registered as a virtual 
attendee to the CAPG’s 33rd Annual Conference and First Nations Police Governance Conference. In 
addition, any other four members of the BoPC can be registered to join as well. 
 
 

Commissioner McDougall 
 

 

 


